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The Executive Director received the following email from Edith Healy, President of YRTA. 

 

De : Edith Healy <edith_healy@hotmail.com>  

Envoyé : 28 octobre 2022 11 h 34 

À : regimbal.roger@sympatico.ca 

 

Hello,  

I am writing to let you know that the Yukon Retired Teachers Alumni is disbanding. We 

do not have enough interest in the organization. 

Thank you for representing teachers across Canada. 

Sincerely, Edith 

 

According to By-law 4.04 

Any Member may withdraw from ACER-CART by sending written notice to the 

Executive Director of ACER-CART. Such withdrawal shall be effective from the 

date of acceptance thereof by the Annual General Meeting. 

 

A motion is to recognize the disbanding of YRTA and their withdrawal from ACER-CART is 

necessary. 

 

Moved that the 2023 AGM acknowledges the disbanding of Yukon Retired Association. 

It accepts request to withdraw their membership from ACER-CART 

 

Bill Berryman 

Chair Legislation Committee 
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